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Rainbow Chronicles 
Montana Grand Assembly Newsletter  

      

Hello ladies!  

 

Can you believe it's already March? This means that 
it's time for Spring Fling! Are you excited? I am! It'll be 
awesome seeing you again! I'm thrilled to reveal my 

dress, I hope you will all like it. 

 

Grand Assembly is fast approaching, I wish everyone 
luck on their preparations and I can't wait to see what 

this year brings! Please continue to work hard! 

 

I'll see you all this weekend! 

 In Rainbow Love and Service,  

  GWA Tawny 
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A Word from Mama Huston 

 “Spring is a time of plans and projects.”  This quote by 

Leo Tolstoy holds a lot of truth for our Rainbow Girls.  Plans are 

well underway for our Spring Fling.  Garden City Assembly has a 

fun weekend planned.  I am looking forward to seeing all of you 

again so we can catch up on what we’ve been doing and make 

plans for the busy spring ahead.  

 Soon we will be on our way to Grand Assembly in Billings.  

I’m sure you are all aware Grand Assembly takes lots of planning and preparation so we need 

to get started now.  Review your parts, practice, practice, practice!  Get your flag tributes writ-

ten, design your flip flops for the flip flop parade, learn the lecture for the lecture competi-

tions, sell those program ads, and fill out your Grand appointment applications.  Let’s be ready 

to “Make Waves with Rainbow” June 7-9 in Billings.   

 This is also a Supreme year.  Supreme Assembly will be in Hampton Virginia on July 

17-24.  Rainbow Girls from all over the world will gather to join in the “Walking Through Life 

with Rainbow” session.  Supreme is such an awesome Rainbow experience and I would en-

courage all of you to consider going.  Your Mother Advisor has details and more information 

if you are interested.   

 In between these major events we will also have a vender table at both Grand Lodge and 

Grand Chapter this year.  Montana Rainbow will need girls and adults to help man the tables 

and represent Rainbow.  Details are in the works and your Mother Advisor will be talking to 

you about those events.  This will be your chance to represent Rainbow to our Masonic family.   

 There will be many opportunities for Rainbow involvement this Spring and summer.  I 

hope to see you all participate.  

 See you soon at Spring Fling! 

       Rainbow hugs, 

       Mama Huston 
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It’s Here! 

Our Rainbow  

history book has 

arrived.   

$55 

(plus postage if 

mailed) 

Copies available by con-

tacting SI Carol Huston  

 406-459-2564  (call or text) or 

Chuston45@aol.com 



 4 



 5 

MT State Mother Advisor Message 

Rainbow Greetings, 

I am always glad for the changing of seasons into spring. With spring I find 

in myself renewed energy, optimism and determination. The dreary, dull 

monochrome landscape blooms and becomes vibrant with color. I see this 

with our Rainbow Girls as well. A sudden burst of growth and inspiration 

from now until Grand Assembly. Spring can be 

stressful too. School trips, competitions and finals all loom. Help each 

other by providing reminders and encouragement. 

Spring Fling is right around the corner March 16-17 in Missoula. 

Come cheer the girls on, in Missoula’s St. Patrick’s Day Parade on 

Saturday. Don’t forget to collect your pop tabs for the Ronald 

McDonald Houses. Pop tabs can be dropped off at your local assem-

blies or contact me and I will help arrange a pick up. 

“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can 

change the world; indeed, it’s the only thing that ever has” ~ Margaret 

Mead 

In Rainbow Love and Service, 

Ms. Crystal Sampson 

SMA Montana I.ORG 

Jr. Executive Committee 23-24 

Happy almost Spring! Looking forward to warmer weather. 

Thank you all for the responses on discussions we’ve had over 

the past couple of months. Further information will be coming 

on the feedback received. Please remember to reach out to your JEC delegates with any 

ideas you may have about your Grand Assembly. That’s why we are here, to help! 

Looking forward to everyone at Spring Fling! 

In Rainbow Love, 

Jennifer Chabotte and Jessica Griffith 

Jr. Executive Committee Liaisons 
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Grand Representatives  

Spring is here! 

Start thinking about putting together your presentation 

for Grand Assembly! 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me.  

Dee Hallock,  Grand Representatives Advisor in Montana 

hallockrr55@outlook.com                         

Supreme Service Project Part II 

 As we enter the second year of the Supreme 

term, we begin a new Supreme Service project.  This 

year (July 2023-July 2024) the emphasis of the  

Supreme Service project will be on recognizing public 

servants and volunteers.    

 Assemblies are asked to give special recogni-

tion to public servants such as Firemen, Law  

Enforcement, EMT’s, and first responders.  Send 

Thank you notes, take them treats, anything you can 

think of to show our appreciation for what they do.  

I’m looking forward to the ideas our members come 

up with for this project.  Remember to keep track of 

your service hours and report them to your Mother 

Advisors for submission towards the High Heel 

bracelet.  Signers on petitions earn a red high heel.  All other colors require 20 hours of  

community service.  

      Mama Huston 
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Rainbow Service Projects do make a difference in our communities! 
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Save Your 

Pop Tabs 
Everyone can help the 
Ronald McDonald 
House charities- even if 
you don’t live where a 

house is located. 

 

GRAND  ASSEMBLY  LECTURE  

COMPETITIONS 

Which competition are you entering? 

The Rose lecture 
The Dad lecture 

Fidelity  
Hope initiation lecture 

Sign up at Spring Fling to participate 
Competition will be held at Grand Assembly 

 
Your participation will determine  

the continuation of these competitions 
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Flip-Flop 

Competition 
Make your plans to enter the flip flop competition.   

Decorate a pair of unused flip flops using ideas from Tawny’s 
theme.   

Bring them to Grand Assembly to show off in the Flip Flop Pa-

rade on Friday and then display them for the duration of Grand 

Assembly. 

Entries will be voted on by Grand Assembly attendees; $1/vote.  
You can vote as many times as you want.  

Winners will be announced at Sunday’s session.  All money 

raised will go to MT Grand Assembly’s travel fund.    

Remember this is a Supreme Year and this fund will help with 

expenses for those attending Supreme)  

 

Competition managed by Great Falls Faith Assembly #3 



 10 

 

 

 

 Hamilton girls continue to be active and 

making plans for the future.  Winter’s first meeting 

after installation welcomed Masons visiting from 

the Missoula Lodge.  The girls were gifted with 23 

pounds of pop tabs for the Grand Service project.   

 In February, we traveled to Missoula for a 

joint meeting with Garden City Assembly #55.  It is 

great to have a formal meeting with all of the girls 

together.  Missoula girls were also gifted with 23 

pounds of pop tabs for the Grand Service project.  After the meeting, the girls helped make  

Valentine decorations for families at the Ronald McDonald House in Missoula.  

 March started with a service project to recognize 

our community first responders.  The girls put together 

candy bags with a thank you card attached.  The 150 

bags will be delivered to members of the Sheriff’s Department, the Hamilton Police department 

and the Volunteer Fire department. 

 

We look forward to 

seeing everyone this 

week-end in  

Missoula! 
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Hello, all!  

The Color Buds had a fun meeting in February 

making crowns. 

We are anxious to see everyone at Spring Fling! 

Happy Spring!! 
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Happy March to  

everyone!  

We are so excited to see 

everyone at Spring Fling.   

We have been braving our 

crazy Montana weather and 

busy schedules to get to 

meetings, and volunteer at 

the Ronald McDonald 

House.   Our last visit was 

to deliver dinner,  the main 

course was a big pot of 

cheeseburger soup,  

accompanied by rolls and salad.   

At our last meeting our State Rainbow Dad shared tips on how to make our presentation for 

our lectures more engaging for the audience.  We are working on communicating with our 

counterparts in other States and learning more about Rainbow in other states.  Also swimming 

right along on plans for this summer.   

We will see you soon Rainbow friends  
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Greetings from Garden City Assembly #55 

We have had a lot of fun the last 

few months. We attended  

Winters installation in Hamilton 

on January 14. It was a beautiful 

event and we can’t wait to see what 

she does with her term. We know 

she will do a wonderful job. 

In January and March we served 

dinner prior to the Scottish Rite 

meetings in Missoula. We will 

serve one more dinner in May for 

them before they go dark. It has been fun to get to know our Masonic family. 

On February 20th we Presented the Patriotism lecture for Missoula lodge #13. Dani gave the 

lecture, Mikal was the flag bearer and Shylee was the Masters of Ceremonies. It was Hawaiian 

shirt night for the lodge and the Girls were invited to have dinner with the Masons. 

At our first meeting in February, Hamilton 

assembly came to Missoula to join us. We 

had many sideliners and we were gifted with 

a multitude of pop tops for Tawny’s project. 

We had a Valentines Day party and made 

Valentines for the families at the Ronald 

McDonald house in Missoula. 

The Girls decided to film a video to send to 

our fellow state representatives It was fun to 

plan and we can’t wait to see what kind of 

responses we get. 

We are looking forward to hosting everyone in Missoula next weekend for Fall Fling. Please 

wear Tawny’s grand T shirt if you have it or something great for the parade! It will be great to 

reconnect with everyone before Grand Assembly that will be here before we know it. 

In Rainbow love and Service Love your sisters from Garden City Assembly. 
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